
São Paulo, December 12th, 2023.

UPDATE: Amazonas River Drought: Contingency Plan and Vessel Updates

ONE Customer,

Currently, the Amazonas River is undergoing an unprecedented and historically significant drought,
leading to various challenges in Northern Brazil and affecting ports in the region. To keep you
well-informed, we wish to update you on our contingency plan and provide details about upcoming
vessels.

Impacted ships update:

Import Cargoes in Transit to Manaus (TS at COCTG)
MV Hansa Asia 0346N -- ETD from COCTG on Dec 27th

Import cargo in transit to Manaus (TS at PAMIT)

VESSEL ETD from PAMIT Planned arrival at BRMAO

MV GSL Mercer 0344S Dec 10th Dec 18th

MV Hansa Asia 0346S Dec 10th Dec 19th

MV Manya 0347S Dec 03rd Dec 18th

Export cargo from Manaus

VESSEL Planned to depart from BRMAO

MV GSL Mercer 0344N Dec 2Oth

MV Hansa Asia 0346N Dec 21sd

MV Manya 0347N Dec 20th



We are actively working to minimize the impacts of this situation. It is important that you are aware,
and we appreciate your understanding during this challenging period.

For more information about the AMAZONAS RIVER DROUGHT, please contact your ONE Sales
Representative or Call Center available throughout Brazil: 11 3198-6111.

Thank you for shipping with ONE.
OCEAN NETWORK EXPRESS (LATIN AMERICA) AGENCIA MARITIMA LTDA.


